Hello,

I am Zac from Rangitikei College. The student body of Rangitikei College have created a
short video regarding the proposed multi-sports facility at Rangitikei College. Alongside the
video, the student team also wishes to be heard in relation to the submission.

We; the student team, look forward to being in front of the councillors to explain our
submission and our request.

video link
Cheers Zac Scott

Cheers, Zac Scott


https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B6joa7oj2MN7bmlsYmpVbkstV3M/view?usp=sharing

